
BBPSRH/Parent/2023-24/30 5 July 2023

Dear Parents

The school has reopened after summer vacations and we are all set to
bring our students back to their routine. The teaching and learning has
begun in full swing. Apart from academic progress of students, the
school also ensures that they follow discipline and learn good habits. It
is mandatory for students to wear proper school uniform and have a
smart appearance. This also includes a proper haircut. A good, neat
and short haircut promotes better scalp circulation, helping stimulate
healthier hair growth apart from giving a handsome look while boosting
your confidence.

It is therefore expected that parents make sure that the boys wear
short hair and get regular haircuts. Girls are also required to tie their
long hair neatly . No fancy hair accessories are permitted in school.

Your cooperation in this regard will be highly appreciated.

Regards

BBPS ROHINI


